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For the Basic Education cluster, a separate General Orientation dubbed as ALAB 2021 will 
be participated in by the freshmen of the UST Junior High School, Education High School, 
and UST Senior High School. 
 
The aforementioned activities will be live-streamed via the University’s official Facebook 
page. 
 
With heartfelt gratitude, we acknowledge your cooperation and support as we usher in 
our new students to become full-fledged Thomasians. 
 
Thank you.   

  
                 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 
 
 


